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European Union - Exit of the United Kingdom

Correspondence has recently been received from the Department of Housing, Communities 
and Local Government (DHCLG) concerning the preparedness of local authorities for the 
forthcoming exit of the United Kingdom from the European Union.

All councils have been asked to consider a number of questions concerning their individual 
areas and any contingency arrangements that may be needed to address specific issues 
arising from the exit of the United Kingdom from the European Union. The specific issues 
were considered Leadership Team at its meeting on 13 February 2019 and, in general 
terms, the Council is considered to be in a good position with regard to Brexit arrangements 
and there are no serious concerns locally that need to be drawn to members’ attention.

The detailed responses to the questions raised by DHCLG will be published in the Members 
Bulletin.


